
From: Jordan, Lise (Law
Sent: 4/8/2011 5:10:31 PM
To: Berdge, Patrick S. (patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov)

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Contact for Consultant Contract

Patrick,
The PG&E contact for the consultant contract that you are pursuing should be:
William Stock, Director
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beaie Street
San Francisco, 94105
415-973-9100
From our conversation, I understand that CPSD will get the bill from the consultant, and you will then 
forward to us a bill to pay, is that correct? I just wanted to be sure that we are not getting the bill directly 
from the consultant. Please confirm.

Thanks,

Lise H. Jordan | Attorney | Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
415.973.6965 office
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